May 13, 2010 C.€. VO~ ocooa -

City Council,

c/o City Clerk, Room 395

City Hall, 200 North Spring Street
Los Angeles, CA 90012-4801

To the Members of the City Council,

I am writing to you to express my anger and indignation at your attempt to boycott the state of
Arizona. Idon’t who you people think you are, or what makes you think you have the right to
speak for me on an issue that is none of your business.

I applaud the politicians of Arizona for having the guts to stand up and take action for
themselves, since Washington D.C. won’t do it for them. I'm not going to apologize to you or
anyone else for wanting to protect the borders and the people of the United States of America.

You have no idea what those people in Arizona are dealing with, the drugs, the crime, the
financial drain, and until you do, you have no business standing on your soapbox and derailing
them for trying to reestablish some law and order in their state.

You are members of the Los Angeles City Council. Your focus needs to be on the issues that
affect Los Angeles. You do NOT have my permission as a Councilman, representing me, to
stick your nose into the business of any other city, county or state that doesn’t concern you.
You do NOT have my permission to boycott anything. You are out of line. And frankly, it just
goes to show what a self-important, self righteous bunch of nitwits you all are for thinking you
‘have the right to speak for me and the rest of the silent majority, who frankly, are getting sick
and tired of being silent while you prima donnas strut around, running your mouths off.

If you want to express your dislike for the laws of Arizona, you do it on your own time, NOT |
as a public official representing me, because you don’t represent me, and you certainly don’t
represent my view.

May this be your last term in office. You're clearly too incompetent to understand what your
role as a councilman s,

cmchrest@aol.com
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